Leighton Andrews AC / AM Y Gweinidog Addysg a Sgiliau Minister for Education and Skills



Eich cyf/Your ref P-03-346 Ein cyf/Our ref LA/07481/12

William Powell AM

committeebusiness@Wales.gsi.gov.uk

December 2012

Jear William,

Thank you for your letter dated 6 December regarding the delivery of Foundation Phase provision across Wales.

My officials continue to receive information from the local authorities which they are currently analysing. They will be providing me with advice before Christmas, on options for ongoing work with the local authorities and consortia to look at ways of addressing the variation and improving the flexibility of provision to ensure as many parents are able to access a Foundation Phase place for their child.

I will write to you again in the New Year and in time for your meeting on 8 January on the action we will be taking.

Leighton Andrews AC AM
Y Gweinidog Addysg a Sgiliau
Minister for Education and Skills